
 

 

The content of this letter is only valid if your name appears on the team list published on the WSAA 

website:www.wiltsschoolsathletics.org  

Please retain this letter if you are named as a reserve on the website as you might be called upon at short notice  

Dear Athlete RE: SOUTH WEST SCHOOLS CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIP 3rd February 2024 

On behalf of The WSAA, I am delighted to inform you that as a result of your performance in your Age Group Race at 

The Wiltshire Schools’ County Championship, , you have been selected to run / as a reserve (note: reserves do not 

travel unless required to run) at the SW Cross Country Championships at RNAS Merryfield,  Ilton, Somerset on Saturday 

3rd February. 

Transport to the SW Championships will not be provided by WSAA this year. However we expect all athletes to arrive by 

12.00 to be registered for their race and to meet their team manager. Late arrival may mean that you will not be able 

to race. If you require a team vest please bring £20.00 cash on the day. We cannot accept cheques or cards. 

The total cost for entry fee and insurance is £20.00. This charge is sent to, and is normally met, by your school.  A 

letter will be sent to your Head of PE informing them of your selection and asking your school to pay the £20.00. They 

may wish to reclaim part or all of the cost from you. Please note that you will need to pay WSAA any outstanding fee 

which your school fails to meet. 

If required to do so, payment should be made to: Mrs W Bown, 131 Countess Road, Amesbury, Wilts. SP4 7AR, stating 

your name and school. Please pay by cheque or BACS. Cheques should be made payable to ‘Wiltshire Schools’ Athletic 

Association’ (or WSAA.) or you may want to use BACS: Sort code 309159 and Account number 01019624. 

All details concerning the SW Championship will be published on the WSAA website. 

 Please check that the details concerning you are correct, if not contact me immediately at apscrase@btinternet.com 

 

Your QR details from the SW will also be used for the Nationals 

• Please note the emergency number for the day at the SW Championship is  07775790342  

Yours in sport 

Andrew Scrase 

WSAA Cross Country Team Coordinator 
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